
   
 

20/01/2024 

 

Dear Parents & Children, we have some exciting news.  As you know the school have been 

involved with the Ballycommon Ballinagar and Geashill Town Twinning project over the last 8 

years.  We have had visits from French delegates, we have entered, walked in and won the 

St. Patricks Day parade in 2019 and we have participated in many online calls with the primary 

school in Jaux, France.  In November/December 2022 we participated in the Legacy Tree 

Sculpture project with some 6th class children.  Most recently in October/ November 2023 the 

school children participated in a community quilling project and we have now many beautiful 

works of art hanging up in the schools. 

Due to the online publicity regarding the Legacy Tree project back in 2022 we got noticed in 

Europe and were invited to the 70th Anniversary of the European Parliament last May.  

Unfortunately this trip did not work out for us but we now plan to organise another trip to 

our twinned village Jaux in the first week of July of this year.  Dates yet to be confirmed but 

we are focusing on 30th June -4th July roughly 2024.     We are planning for a parent and a child 

to travel together along with a school representative and BBGTTC committee members. 

We want you to join us in Dun Eochla in Ballycommon R35 WY84 on Tuesday 30th@ 7:30 to 

ask more questions and find out more about the proposed trip.   

 

Regards, 

 

Mary O’Connor    Gretta Clear   Denise Keoghan 

Chairperson, BBGTTC   Treasurer   PRO 
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